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CHERRYBROOK UNITED NETBALL CLUB 

GRADING POLICY 
 

 

Cherrybrook United Netball Club follows all the rules and guidelines 

provided by Netball NSW and works closely in conjunction with Hills 

District Netball Association to ensure the approach to our community 

sport is conducive to creating a positive and fair environment for our 

netballers to flourish in. 

 

Our grading policy and team selection process is reviewed annually for 

continuous improvement but is very much tried and tested, to ensure 

that the grading of players and teams is conducted objectively, based on 

a player’s holistic ability, skill level, commitment and attitude. 

 

We aim to get the players in the right teams. 

 

It is important to note that this is done with independent grading 

volunteers who are experienced members of the netball community and 

who have all have had personal experience in the process. 


